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Board of the W.A. to Mrs. DuMoulin, who, on her removal to Hamil-

ton, found herself obliged to resign her position as second Vice-

President of the Toronto Auxiliary. Mrs. Davidson read a most

beautifully worded address, which was replied to by Mrs. DuMoulin

in fitting words. We were all very glad to have the pleasure of

meeting Mrs. DuMoulin again, also were pleased to welcome a W.A.
worker froir New York, and a missionary worker from England. Miss

Rose also made a very earnest and eloquent plea to the Women of

the Auxiliary to pray more earnestly for the Zenana work and to

more fully realize their responsibility with regard to this foreign
field. Letters were read from two trained nurses offering themselves-
for the Blackfoot Hospital. Miss Alice Turner also offered as assist-

ant in the same Hospital. This offer of the Misses Turner was most

gratefully accepted by the Board, the question of sala y being
deferred until the matter was laid before the Br.nches. This "open
door " has been placed before the Toronto Woman's Auxihary,

judging from their past records they are not likely willingly to allow

this grand opportunity to pass them by, but will gladly enter, and in

this Hospital work humbly take to themsc.ves the Saviour's words,
" Sick, and ye visited me."

Members wishing to subscribe to the W.A. Library or take out

books can do so at any time by application to Mrs. Parker at 17
Richmond Street. On Tuesday and Friday mornings, Mrs. Robertson
and Mrs. McLeod Moore have kindly consented to take charge, and
-will be very pleased to welcorme all W.A. visitors from the city. or
other Dioceses.

ITEMS.
A Life Membership in the Provincial Board means a payment of

$5o and the privilege of a vote at the Trienial meetings.
The Devotional papers read at the monthly Board meetings are to

be printed in the Evangelical Churchrnan. the Editors having kindly
offered the space to the W.A.

Much regret is felt that the December number of the Evangelist
failed to reach all the Branches. The lady in charge at the: office did

not clearly understand that the order was for each month. Shquld
the monthly copy fail to reach any Branch early in the month, kindly
send post-card of enquiry wiLh name and address to Mrs. Parker,

17 Richmond Street west.
So many " open doors " are placed before the Auxiliary that it

vould be well to remind ourselves to " Continue instant in prayer,
and watch in the same, with thanksgiving. "-Cor. 4, 2.

The President of the Brotherhood of St. Andrew, Mr. Hough-
beling, acknowledging receipts of money for John Nyipo from our
W.A. Treasurer, says : " Our Mr. Hall arrauged everything here and

spw John Nyipo safely on the train on his way to Africa. The.


